
Week commencing 4th May 2020 – Year 4 Home Learning 

Literacy Maths Topic PE Other 

Reading 
Reading for pleasure 
for 15 minutes at 
least 5x per week. 
 
Reading Task 1: 
Comprehension – VE 
Day. Choose the 
hard *, harder ** or 
hardest *** text to 
read and then 
answer the 
questions. 
 
Reading Task 2: 
Inference and 
prediction – Using 
the Pobble 365 
picture, answer the 
questions. 
 
Reading Task 3: 
Sequencing – read 
the events and put 
them in the correct 
order.  
 
Writing 
LO – To plan and 
write a narrative. 
 

https://www.yout
ube.com/watch?v=
DRsmuveKWuk 
 
Watch the video of 
the ‘Journey’. This is 
a story that has no 
words, yet we are 
able to understand 
what is happening 
throughout through 
the illustrations. 
 
Your Task – 
Use the story 
mountain planning 
template to help you 
turn this picture 
story into a written 
story. You might 
want to leave out 
certain bits, you may 

Hit the Button: 
https://www.topmar
ks.co.uk/maths-
games/hit-the-
button (Great for 
number bonds & 
times tables) 
  
Practice times tables 
https://www.timesta
bles.co.uk/multiplica
tion-tables-check/ 
 
Practice mental 
maths and times 
tables using the 
games on the 
following link  

https://www.bbc.c
o.uk/bitesize/tags/
z63tt39/year-4-
and-p5-lessons/1 
 
 
Mystery Maths – The 
Mystery of the 
Spoiled Party Bags.  
Solve the clues to 
work out who the 
culprit it. Each clue 
will help you rule out 
suspects from the 
table. 
IF YOU GET STUCK 
ON A CLUE – check 
your answers using 
the answer booklet 
at the end of the 
document! 
 
Main Task 
Use the White Rose 
Maths Daily 
Worksheets and 
videos on the topic 
of ‘Multiplication 
and Division’.  
You can use the 
corresponding 
answers to check 
after completing.  

Science: Sound 
Use the ‘How Sound 
travels’ and ‘Good 
Vibration 
powerpoints to find 
things out about 
Sound.  
Go to: 

https://www.bbc.c
o.uk/bitesize/topic
s/zgffr82/articles/z
3j3jty 
Watch the video on 
pitch. How are high 
and low sounds 
made? Complete the 
blanks activity. 
 
Once you have done 
this, open the Sound 
Survey document.  
Here, you can find 
things in your house 
that make sounds. 
Record if they are 
loud or quiet, high 
pitch or low pitch. 
What is it that is 
making the sound? 
How does it make a 
noise? 
 
Extension 
Draw a picture to 
show how the sound 
from one of the 
noise-making items 
reaches your ears.  
 
Optional  
Cup and String 
Telephone 
Use the string 
telephone 
powerpoint to learn 
about how you can 
use a cup and string 
to create your own 
telephone. 
Think about how 
sound would travel 
between one cup 
and the other.  

9.00am - PE with Joe 
Wicks  
https://www.youtub
e.com/user/thebody
coach1/videos  
These videos will 
appear on his 
Youtube channel and 
be available to watch 
back any time or 
day. 
  
1.30pm - Dance with 
Darcey Bussell 
https://www.facebo
ok.com/diversedanc
eoswestry/  (This will 
be on Facebook Live) 
  
GoNoodle - great for 
fun PE exercises, 
breathing 
techniques, 
mindfulness etc. 
https://app.gonoodl
e.com/ 
 
KidzBop - Link to a 

video dance-a-long 

to some popular 

music. Active and 

easy to follow and 

master! 

https://www.youtub

e.com/watch?v=sHd

2s_saYsQ&t=151s 

 
 CosmicKids - 

https://www.yout
ube.com/user/Cos
micKidsYoga 
Have a browse of the 
different themed 
yoga activities. 
 

Mindful Ideas 
1.Make a paper 
pinwheel to help 
with mindful 
breathing. 
See the PDF 
instructions and 
template. 

 
2. To help calm a 
busy mind think of: 
5 things you can see 
4 things you can 
touch 
3 things you can 
hear 
2 things you can 
smell 
1 thing you can taste 
You could try this 
activity in different 
places in your house, 
garden or even on a 
walk. 
 
3. Use the 

https://www.foldn
fly.com/#/1-1-1-1-
1-1-1-1-2 
link to choose a 
paper aeroplane 
from (the videos 
attached to the 
different designs are 
often more helpful 
than the 
instructions). You 
could even decorate 
it with your own 
interesting and 
artistic designs. See 
which of them fly the 
furthest or challenge 
your siblings or 
parents to a 
competition! Whose 
flies the furthest? 
Whose has the best 
design etc. 
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want to add in extra 
information! 
 
When you have 
planned out your 
story and specific 
details like character 
names, setting 
description and the 
main problem faced 
by the character, you 
can write your story 
up.  
 
Please share them 
with your teacher by 
Showbie, we’d love 
to read them! 
 
Use the vocab mat 
to make your word 
choices exciting and 
the fronted 
adverbials word mat 
to help you vary your 
sentence openers! 
 
Extension 
 
SEE ‘OTHER’ 
 
Short Writing Tasks 
Use the PowerPoint 
to select a mini 
writing task. 
 
Spelling 
To revise adding 
the suffix ly. 
Work through the 
PowerPoint learning 
each rule for adding 
ly. 
On the last slide, 
apply the rules to 
add ly. Do the root 
words need to 
change? 
 
Task – 1) Match the 
words. 
2) Turn the 
adjectives into 
adverbs using the 
rules. 
 

Follow this link to 
find the video 
lessons. 
 

https://whiterose
maths.com/homel
earning/year-4/ 
 
SELECT WEEK 3 to 
find the relevant 
videos. 
 
 
BBC Bitesize – Feel 
free to use the link 
to check the range of 
resources, including 
maths lessons and 
games.  

https://www.bbc.c
o.uk/bitesize/tags/
z63tt39/year-4-
and-p5-lessons/1 
 
 
 
Other 
10.00am - Maths 
with Carol 
Vorderman 
www.themathsfacto
r.com  

Use the instructions 
sheet to create your 
own string 
telephone and 
practise talking using 
it with someone on 
the other end of it. 
 
Fill in the blanks 
when you have 
finished. 
 
History: VE Day 
Watch the VE 
Horrible Histories 
song – why not learn 
the song and/or 
come up with a 
dance routine. 
https://www.bbc.co.
uk/cbbc/watch/horri
ble-histories-songs-
ve-day-song 
 
Design a VE Day 
medal for British 
soldiers who served 
in the second world 
war which is 
symbolic and 
creative. You might 
like to post your 
completed designs 
to Showbie. 

Music 
1.00pm - Music with 
Myleene Klass 
https://www.youtub
e.com/channel/UCQ
h2wgJ5tOrixYBn6jFX
sXQ  
These videos will 
appear on her 
Youtube channel and 
be available to watch 
back any time or 
day. 
 
 
Art 
 
In the video of the 
‘Journey’ that you 
have used for your 
writing, the girl uses 
a magic piece of 
chalk and draws a 
door that takes her 
to a magical world.  
 
Use the template to 
design and draw the 
door that would take 
you to a magical 
world. 
THINGS TO THINK 
ABOUT: 
 

- Where is 
the door 
found? 

- What is it 
made out 
of? 

- What 
colours is 
it? 

- What is on 
the other 
side of the 
door/what 
is in your 
magical 
world? 

- How would 
I know by 
looking at 
the door 
that it is 
magical? 
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Homework task – 
create your own 
dictionary.  
LO: Identify 
pronouns and 
recognise their 
purpose within 
writing. 
 
Other 
11.00am - English 
with David Walliams 
https://www.worldo
fdavidwalliams.com/
elevenses/  

 
  
When you have 
completed this, look 
at the other 
scenarios on the 
sheet and think 
about what you 
could draw to help 
your character in 
difficult situations! 

 

W/C 04.05.20 - Year 4 - Home Learning 

This week in English we will cover a range of skills including spelling, writing and reading. In 

maths we would like you to focus on Multiplication and Division using the White Rose 

lessons and resources from week 3.  In topic, we are continuing with sound and there are 

some tasks to commemorate VE Day which we would have celebrated in school. 

How you structure your week at home is of course entirely up to you (parents). We 

appreciate that it is challenging to work from home with children and try to home school 

them at the same time, so please use your discretion as to when to deliver these activities.  

Please do not feel you have to print sheets off if there isn’t the need too. Use the worksheet 

on the screen for children to point/refer too. We have included a chart briefly explaining all 

the activities in the pack. These will provide further detail and instruction. 

We all hope you are as happy as can be and are learning to enjoy your time at home. We 

miss you all and look forward to when we can all be together again.   

Top Tip 

If you have an iPad (or other tablet) to use at home, then you can take a photo of a page 

and use ‘Markup’ or you can simply mark up the entire document itself. Remember to save 

your work, so you know where you got to.  

  

On android, this will look slightly different, but annotating pictures works in a similar way.  

  

Alternatively, you can print the document or write on a lined, squared or blank sheet of 

paper while viewing the sheet on a device/screen. 
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Link that explains Markup: https://support.apple.com/en-gb/HT206885 

Showbie 

These activities and resources will also be on Showbie for you to access. If you are finding it 

hard to logon, you can ‘sign up for free’ again and will just need to think of a new username 

and passcode. (Write this down so you don’t forget it including any capitals and lowercase 

letters). You don’t need to add an email. 

4F’s class code is AY5B9 

4W’s class code is JCPZU 

 

https://support.apple.com/en-gb/HT206885

